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​Join us for Men's Day!

Our men’s day guest preacher will be Dr. Wayne Davis, former pastor of Bethel Church
Walnut Hills, Cincinnati. Ohio on Sunday, October 20th at our 10:00am worship service. 

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

​Join The Men's Day Choir

Men, Pastor Troy gave you a charge to

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZuKz6TElx5E
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Don’t Miss out Men – There is
still room for you on the Retreat

Men of New Salem there is still room
for you! Invite a brother to join us on for
our annual Men’s Retreat Oct. 17-
19th in Indianapolis, Indiana. Our
theme Purpose, Healing, and Success
will carry us through the weekend, with
retreat facilitator, Dr. Gino Gibson, of
Mt. Olivet Baptist Church in
Columbus, Ohio Registration is just
$200 and includes all conference
sessions, materials, giveaways, and
lunch on Friday. The retreat will be at
the Drury Plaza Hotel in Indianapolis.
For more information, contact Rev.
Landon J.
Adams, ladams@newsalemcares.co
m 

Registration

Lodging

sing in the choir, which is also his
birthday. So all men 18 and older come
to rehearsal TONIGHT, Wednesday,
October 9th and October 16th at 6pm
in the main sanctuary for the Men's
Day Choir. The choir will minister on
Men's Day, October 20th. Come one,
come all! For more information, please
call Rev. Dr. Merlyn Ruffin, director of
Magnification at 614-930-2221 or
mruffin@newsalemcares.com.  

mailto:ladams@newsalemcares.com
https://newsalemcares.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/7d7ff30c-393a-427c-91d9-d82378ec6486
http://www.druryhotels.com/bookandstay/newreservation/?groupno=10117457
mailto:mruffin@newsalemcares.com
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Connect with Captional

New Salem we are proud to announce Captional. Connect through our website
at newsalemcares.com, go to the main page and click on the Capitional button. You can
then connect to the link which will take you to our Room (NSCOLUMBUS) to connect to
worship. Downloading the app is optional. Captional is available to those who are hearing
impaired or speak a different language. Captional fosters connection and community by
allowing our audience to fully engage and participate if you are in-person or if you are
viewing online worship services by reading what they’re missing on their device (phone,
tablet or computer). So you will be able to read along as the Pastor is preaching, someone
is praying or reading scripture. Capitional is available now. If you have additional
questions, contact Rev. Dr. Monica Lowe, director of communications
at mlowe@newsalemcares.com or call her at 614-930-2242. 

Connect With Captional
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Harvest Party 2024

Harvest Party 2024 is on Friday,
October 25th from 6:00pm - 8:15pm
here at New Salem Baptist Church. It's

Thank you New Salem members for
attending our annual church meeting
on this past Wednesday. Pastor
mentioned that this is a three part
meeting, so the next meeting to give
an update on the Refresh is scheduled
for Saturday, October 26th from
9:00am-11:00am. This meeting is for

http://newsalemcares.com/
mailto:mlowe@newsalemcares.com
https://app.caption.al/?v=NSCOLUMBUS


free and open to all children from
infants to 5th grade! Parents, don't let
your kids miss out on bumper cars,
carnival rides, bounce houses, a
petting zoo, pony rides, and more! So,
register your child today by scanning
the QR code on the screen or go to
our website at
www.newsalemcares.com. Also, if
you can bless us with candy donations
for our Harvest party, please do so
Tuesday through Friday from 8am-4pm
by dropping off here at the church or
contact Minister Brenda Troy
btroy@newsalemcares.com. 

Register Here

Email Min. Brenda
Troy

Members only. The last meeting TBD. 
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Big News! YAC is Back!

Big news! The Young Adult Choir is
making a comeback at New Salem
Baptist Church! If you are between the
ages of 18-34, we want YOU to be a
part of it! Join us on November 17th
and every third Sunday of the month
thereafter as we minister and set the
atmosphere for an encounter with
God. Rehearsals will occur Tuesday,
November 5th, and Wednesday,
November 13th from 6:00pm-8:00pm.
To register, click on the link below or
visit www.newsalemcares.com. If you
have any questions, please connect
with the Director of Magnification, Rev.
Dr. Merlyn Ruffin, via email
at mruffin@newsalemcares.com.

Register Here
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Jean Bell Relaunch

COMING SOON...the relaunch of
the Jean Bell Children's Choir! We
are recruiting children grades K-5
who are interested and have a
passion for singing. Parents should
indicate the interest by completing
the registration link or QR code on
the screen. The first ministry will be
in December. However, we will host
a parent's meeting in November. For
any questions, please contact
Reverend Dr. Merlyn Ruffin at 614-
930-2221 OR
mruffin@newsalemcares.com. 

Register Here

http://www.newsalemcares.com
mailto:btroy@newsalemcares.com
https://newsalemcares.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/cdf263fa-4fc8-4b99-a847-4d7d7923789a
mailto:btroy@newsalemcares.com
http://www.newsalemcares.com/
mailto:mruffin@newsalemcares.com
https://newsalemcares.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/25b91c97-71d5-4b3c-b71a-87ea42281ca3
mailto:mruffin@newsalemcares.com
https://newsalemcares.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/cdee44a8-a7b9-44cd-a71d-b78034e625dd
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Food Pantry

The Bread of Life Food Pantry! Needs
you! Feeding families and living out
Christ’s directive to serve our those in
need is at the core of what we do.
Volunteers are needed to serve on,
Wednesdays: 4:30pm-6:45 pm and
Saturdays 9:30am-12:30pm (1st and
3rd Saturdays of each month). Please
use the link below to sign up to serve
or just come to 1880 Agler Rd and we’ll
meet you there! If you have any
questions, please email Adam Troy at
atroy@newsalemcares.com.

Register Here
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New Salem Members
​its that time…

Members we still need your updated
information. As a church we want to
connect with you as a member. In
order to help us do that, please notify
us if you have changed anything in
your life within the past year. This
includes your name, address, phone
numbers, emails, graduated from
school, added to your family with kids
or marriage, or changed jobs including
retirement. Scan the QR code below
and update your information. Thank
you in advance for your cooperation.

Update Here

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

mailto:atroy@newsalemcares.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0844AEAE2AA7FDC25-46008936-bread#/
https://newsalemcares.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/9af2cb12-f6fe-48c7-b470-330fbd24db44


Now its Time to Vote!
New Salem’s Civic Engagement Campaign

Anyone interested in serving to do canvassing or phone bank, click on the link below.
Engagement continues through  Wednesday through October 30th. Come out from 5pm-
6pm for food and orientation and then join us to canvas (neighborhood around the Church)
from 6pm-7:00pm. Here are the early voting hours for the Franklin County Board of
Elections located at 1700 Morse road. Hours are subject to change: 

November 5, 2024 – PRESIDENTIAL GENERAL ELECTION
EARLY VOTING HOURS

 
Week of October 8 – 11 and Week of October 14 – 18
(Weekdays Only - Monday through Friday)
8:00 AM – 5:00 PM

Week of October 21 – 25
(Weekdays Only - Monday through Friday)
8:00 AM – 6:00 PM
 
Saturday, October 26
8:00 AM – 4:00 PM

Sunday, October 27
1:00 – 5:00 PM

LAST WEEK OF EARLY VOTING - Extended Hours
Monday, October 28
7:30 AM – 7:30 PM

Tuesday, October 29
7:30 AM – 8:30 PM – Last Day to Request Absentee Ballots

Wednesday, October 30 – Friday, November 1
7:30 AM – 7:30 PM
 
Saturday, November 2
8:00 AM – 4:00 PM

Sunday, November 3
1:00 – 5:00 PM
NO VOTING MONDAY BEFORE ELECTION DAY

Sign Up
Here

https://docs.google.com/forms/u/0/d/e/1FAIpQLSdWnMIjabXNs0oCJ-4ZN3rwh22lkKyt2JxuxYKcWE7Qsz_5Zw/viewform?usp=send_form&pli=1
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This is an important reminder to all New Salem Members. If you need to report a
hospitalization or death to the church, please call 614 554-6417 or email
crt@newsalemcares.com.

Worship Recap

October 6, 2024 | 10 AM

tel:6145546417
mailto:crt@newsalemcares.com
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